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20th October 2023 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 

Chichester Festival Theatre  
 
On Wednesday 28th February 2024, our Year 6 children will be visiting Chichester Festival Theatre to 
see The Boy at the back of the class, told from a child’s perspective, balancing heart and humour, The 
Boy at the Back of the Class highlights the power of friendship and kindness in a world that doesn’t 
always make sense and reminds us that everyone needs a place to call home. 
 
The show will start at 2pm with a 2-hour running time. The coach will be leaving school at 1pm and 
departing Chichester Theatre at 4.15pm. The children will have lunch before they leave school.  
 
The total cost of this trip is £602, making the cost per child £20.06. Due to funding restraints, we are 
unable to subsidise any trips or visits.  The amount asked for only covers the cost for each child.  We 
would never request more than the cost per child; no parent is ever subsidising another child.  
Payment must be made via MCAS.  Payment for this visit is due by 20th November. 
 
This trip is covered by the generic consent for trips and visits which you signed when your child started at 
South Bersted School so there is no requirement for you to sign a specific consent form for this visit. 
 
We do require some helpers for this trip.  If you are DBS checked and able to help, please speak to the 
school office as soon as possible. 
 
Yours Sincerely   

 
 
South Bersted School 
 

Headteacher: Mr Noel Goodwin 
 


